
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  12th May 2023 

English 

In our writing this week, we have explored different tech-
niques to make our sentences more exciting, such as us-
ing repetition for effect or precise verbs to describe char-
acters’ actions. We are now nearing the end of our Greek 
Myth, Thesesus and the Minotaur. Next week, we will be 

carrying on the story writing the next chapter of our 
own myth. We cannot wait to see how the children use 

their knowledge of ancient Greece to create the next 
chapter. 

Maths 

This week our mathematicians completed the block of 
lessons regarding money. This involved subtracting mon-

ey and finding the correct change using practical re-
sources in the classroom. Next week, the children will 
begin learning about time. It would be helpful if you 

could talk them through/explain the different hands of 
the clock (what they represent) and key facts about 

knowing how to tell the time. 

French 

This week the children learnt the names of animals in 
French. If you have an animal at home, ask your child to 
tell you the name in French. Looking at pictures of ani-

mals is another way your child can share their 
knowledge of French animal words with you. 

Music 

This term the year 3 children have been using chime bars 
(pitch notation). They have learnt 2 
tunes, playing in unison and stop-
ping at the end of the tune. 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Priory friends coffee morning—17th May from 
9.00—10.00. Come and join this meeting to learn 
what being involved with this organisation 
means and for an opportunity to join the Friends. 

 Wear it Green Day : Friday 19th May. Wear it 
Green for mental health. Best Dress Competition. 
Children can wear their uniform if they wish as it 
is green. 

 Priory School Jubilee – we are going to celebrate 
the school’s opening on Friday 8th September. 
The school will have been open for 70 Years! 

 Inset day—Friday 26th May 2023 

 Half term week—29th—2nd June 2023.The chil-
dren return to school on Monday 5th June.  

 Water bottle—please ensure your child brings 
a named water bottle to school. We have a 
number of children who say they have a 
headache due to not drinking enough water 
during the day. 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford             George           3Moore:         Kadhir                          3Wicks:     Zara 

Word of the Week:       circle 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

PE 

It is fantastic for the teachers in the year group to 
teach the children PE. The children are knowledgea-
ble about the strategies and equipment they need 
to use for each lesson. Please can you ensure that 
your child is wearing the correct PE uniform for 

each PE lesson and any earrings are taken out on 
Tuesday morning or covered in tape. Thank you. 


